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Jan 3, 2022
Tim Swadley

Mayor-City of Stoughton
207 S. Forrest St.
Stoughton WI 53589

Mayor Swadley,

| am contacting you regarding the City of Stoughton's proposed water park and dam
modification project. As | believe you are aware, the Pleasant Springs Town Board has
determined it is in the public interest to engage an engineering firm to provide an
independent review of the proposed project and impacts including evaluation of the
combined impact of the County dredging project.

We respectfully request that you authorize your project consultants (Recreational
Engineering & Planning in Colorado) to speak with Steve Gaffield and other staff
members of EOR, Inc, the engineering firm the Town has hired to perform this review.
Regards,

| 770’“'/ C/%

David Pfeiffer, Town Chair
Pleasant Springs Town Board

CC: Steve Gaffield, EOR, Inc.
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Mayor Swadley,

We are contacting you regarding the City of Stoughton's proposed water park and dam modification project. As | believe you are
aware, the Pleasant Springs Town Board has determined it is in the public interest to engage an engineering firm to provide an
independent review of the proposed project and impacts including evaluation of the combined impact of the County dredging
project.

We respectfully request that you authorize your project consultants (Recreational Engineering & Planning in Colorado) to speak
with Steve Gaffield and other staff members of EOR, Inc, the engineering firm the Town has hired to perform this review.

Regards,

David Pfeiffer, Town Chair
Pleasant Springs Town Board
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